
Condolences offered to U.S. Secretary of State Rex Tillerson
Wednesday, 13 September 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
sent a condolence letter to U.S. Secretary of State Rex Tillerson following human lives lost in a
terrible storm caused by Hurricane Irma.
  

"I was deeply saddened by the news of the death toll and extensive damage caused by the
devastating Hurricane Irma that hit Florida State.
May I take this sad occasion to offer my most sincere condolences to the families of the victims,
as I sympathize with the American people in these difficult moments", says the letter from
Minister Dacic.
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